Lenzi, Chelsea

From: A_Ed Bell <edbell.sb@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 7:32 PM
To: sbcob

Cc: Janet Koed

Subject: Las Varas Ranch Project

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Please listen to us, all the concerned citizens that love and appreciate this land and who are trying to protect and
preserve it as big and open as possible for all of us to enjoy and so that all the species that share it with us may survive,

coexist and thrive.

I have seen and understand that this stretch of coast is a frontier refuge for many animal and bird species who's safe and
undisturbed habitats have been getting smaller and smaller with each and every approval that we grant for
development of any kind. Keeping it as large and open as possible at least gives them the chance to still be here with us.
Once they are gone they will not return, we all know what OC and LA counties coast looks like, do you really want to be

approving more of that?

| urge you not to allow this land to be further subdivided for the benefit of a few because in doing so you would
inadvertently be participating in a fundamental attack to the health and survival of all the species that live on it today
and you would be depriving of many current and future citizens of the chance to enjoy and respect and preserve it for

the future generations.
Thank you.
Eduardo Bell

1418 Alta Vista Rd,
Santa barbara CA 93103



